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President Stephanie led us in the Pledge of Allegiance and gave the invocation. 
 
Guests 
 
Cori Wheeler, Ibero Business Center-Geneva and speaker 
 
Announcements 
 
Another lakefront clean-up will be held on October 23 at 9 am.  On the same day weeding will 
be done on the Club’s adopted garden bed at the lakefront.  Please bring gloves, pruning 
shears, and trowels. 
 
To thank our servers, Kate and Audra, the hat will be passed around during lunch. 
 
As a reminder, next week’s meeting will be held at Bella’s. 
 
A fundraising dinner for Camp Onseyawa will be held on October 16 at Club 86.  Please let 
President Stephanie know if you plan on attending. 
 
 
Happy/Sad Dollars 
 

• Susie Flick was very excited to hold the first in-person Interact meeting in two years on 
Tuesday.  22 students attended the meeting and there is a new teacher advisor. 

• Ruthie Leo thanked those who have provided positive feedback on the weekly wrap-ups.  
(A fourth person is still needed to help with the wrap-ups), 

• Chris Lavin announced that in honor of its 25thAnniversary, the Boys and Girls Club will 
be hosting a Giving Day on Thursday.  All proceeds will go towards the Club’s Forever 
Fund (endowment).  To make a donation go to https://bgcgeneva.org/. 

• President Stephanie fined Charlie Bartishevich for not attending a meeting in a while. 
• Jim Dickson is happy for Michigan’s four wins. 
• Carol Chester was very happy that her phone was found at a restaurant in Victor. 
• Jim DeVaney is happy that Notre Dame is 4-0, the Yankees are on a winning streak, and 

the Americans won the Ryder Cup. 
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50/50 
 
Carol Chester shared $82 ($41/$41) with the Foundation. Congrats Carol! 
 
September Birthdays 
 
Charlie Bartishevich led us in song to wish a Happy Birthday to our Rotarians celebrating in 
September! 
 
Charlie Bauder 
Helen Kelley 
Mary Lawthers 
 
Program 
 
Jerry Forcier introduced Cori Wheeler with the Ibero Business Center-Geneva. She shared 
information about the Business Center. 
 

• Funded by New York State, the Entrepreneurial Assistance Program assists anyone 
(especially veterans, minorities, and women) who want to start a new business or need 
help with their current business.  The program has business centers located around the 
state. 

• The business center in Geneva opened in June 2021 and is part of the Ibero-American 
Action League.  The center serves 11 counties. 

• The center’s services include 
o A ten-week business training course.  By the end of the course participants will 

have a business plan.  13 people are currently enrolled in the course. 
o One-on-one assistance or mentorships for course graduates 
o Assistance with preparing and submitting the Minority and Women-Owned 

Enterprise Certification Application 
o Assistance with grant applications 

• For more informationcontact Cori at cori.wheeler@iaal.org or visit 
www.iberobusinesscenter.org.   

 
 
Submitted by Kerry Lippincott 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Stephanie Hesler     Gerald Forcier      Diana Perry     Ford Weiskittel    Bob McFadden       Kelsey Journell 
     President     President-Elect     Vice President        Secretary         Club Treasurer     Foundation Treasurer 
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